

BUREAU DU TIBET Representation de Sa Saintete le Dalai-Lama OFFICE OF TIBET Representation Office of H.H.the Dalai Lama BUREAU VAN TIBET Vertegenwoordiging van Z.H. de Dalai Lama

Brussels, 11 January 2023

Ms Ausra Maldeikiene MEP European Parliament ASP 07F343 60, Rue Wiertz B-1047 Brussels

Re: Invitation

Dear Ms Maldeikien,

The Bureau du Tibet, Brussels, is most pleased to invite you to visit Dharamsala, India, the Head Quarters of the Central Tibetan Administration (CTA) from 08 – 11 March 2023. Our Administration will be pleased to extend hospitality and other courtesies to you while in Dharamsala.

This visit will provide an opportunity to see the Tibetan administration and the Tibetan community at work; meet the leadership in the Executive, especially the Sikyong; meet the Legislative leaders and visit the Tibetan parliament; see various Tibetan institutions - educational, cultural, religious and social - governmental and non-governmental.

We are pleased to inform you that we have managed to tentatively book an audience with His Holiness the Dalai Lama on 10 March 2023. This will be the highlight of the visit.

With assurances of our regards,

Yours sincerely,

Rigzin C. Genkhang (Ms) Representative of His Holiness the Dalai Lama